
The Environment Protection Authority invites 

Unley residents in the area bounded by Charles Lane, Little 

Charles Street, Mary Street and Tyne Place to a 

Community Information Evening 

When:  Thursday 11 May 2017, ‘drop in’ anytime between 6pm and 9pm 

Where: Unley Community Centre, 18 Arthur Street, Unley 

The EPA is undertaking works in the Unley area, to assess the effects of historical industrial 

practices that are known to affect the groundwater. To find out more about these works, 

please drop in anytime between 6 pm and 9 pm to speak to EPA staff about the assessments 

and to answer any questions you might have. Tea and coffee will be provided, and a 

children's activity table will be set up to cater for parents with children.

RSVP: Rachel Hudson   Email: rachel.hudson@sa.gov.au   Tel: 8124 4216
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